
 

Worship Service News 
 

We will be worshipping outside at 10:00 am on Sunday, July 4. Please remember to bring a lawn chair, mask, 

Voices United hymn book, hat, water/coffee, food bank and soup kitchen donations. The hall is open for the 

washroom, but the drinking water has not been tested.   
 

If weather conditions are not suitable for an outdoor service, you will receive an email with Zoom information by 

9:00 am on that day.  

 

The current Provincial Public Health Orders, in effect until August 2, 2021, allow outdoor religious service gatherings 

for up to 50 persons. Drive-in services are also allowed if you are interested in listening to the worship service on 

July 4 while remaining in your car.  
 

Indoor religious gatherings are currently limited to a 25 percent capacity and masks must be worn at all times. Little 

Britain will continue to use Zoom for worship services over the summer and will plan to begin indoor services in 

September.  
 

Affirming News 
 

Charlie Johnston, a professional mural artist, is one of the artists involved in this mural located at 260 Superior 

Avenue in Selkirk. Many in the Little Britain congregation will remember Charlie’s mother and father, Mildred and 

Stan Johnston, long time members of Little Britain Church. They passed away around 10 years ago.  

  

Details on this mural are available on the CBC news website: http://www.cbc.ca/news/indigenous/selkirk-manitoba-

mural-residential-schools-1.5989687 
 

Working towards reconciliation is part of the LBUC Affirming journey. Thanks to Shirley Froehlich for sharing this 

information and providing the photos (see page 2). 
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We are not alone. We live in God’s world.      United Church of Canada Creed 
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